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Issue #6 – Wednesday 20th December 2023 
 

End of Term Message 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
The autumn term ends tomorrow afternoon at 1:30pm for all children - as previously 
advised, there will be no after school club with Junior Adventures Group. 
 
This week, parents were treated to Reception children performing their Christmas Concert. They 
were all very brave, wholeheartedly singing their songs and narrating the story of ‘Snowman at 
Sunset’. We were very proud of them! Thank you to the Reception team who worked hard to 
ensure the children were ready. 
 
Our catering team delivered a 5-star Christmas lunch today with crackers provided by the 
education agency ‘Tradewind’.  Children commented that it was the best Christmas lunch ever! 
 
The Hammersmith & Fulham online cost-of-living guide contains contact details for 
organisations that are helping residents this winter with financial advice, funding and wellbeing 
support: 
 
Read our 'cost-of-living guide' on Yumpu.com 
H&F cost-of-living guide plain text version 
 

 
The Ark Schools Christmas card shot at Ark White City! 
 
 

https://www.yumpu.com/en/document/view/68568751/hf-cost-of-living-booklet-2023
https://www.lbhf.gov.uk/cost-living-support/cost-living-guide-plain-text-version


 
 
 
 

Take a look behind the scenes of how this card was made… 
 

 Seasons greetings from Ark.mp4 

 
We wish every member of our school community a peaceful holiday with their families. Take the 
time to reflect on your own achievements and set yourself aspirations you wish to fulfil in 2024. 
  
See you all on Wednesday 10th January 2024 for the start of the spring term. 
  
With very best wishes, 
  
The Ark White City Team 

https://arkschools.sharepoint.com/:v:/g/ArkNetCentral/comms/EQib2TSI7mRKiDRGY4eoAL8B6V2z476D7DEJH4-a_THwKw?e=bp92XA

